
6th August 2017  - Trinity 8
Services today 

9.15am – Eucharist 
10.30am – Eucharist

3.00pm – Eucharist at Lilyburn

We also have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 
10.00am, followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone welcome.

If you would like to get something into the Link please let
our Rector Les Ireland know on  0141-776 3866 or e-mail
rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday

evenings.  Thanks.

PRAYERS  
ANGLICAN: Pray for the diocese of Puerto Rico 
(USA) and their Bishop The Rt Rev. Wilfrido Ramos
Orench.

DIOCESAN: St. Ninian's Troon (Tom Montgomery),
St. Ninian's, Prestwick (Jane Ross).

Daily Prayers 
7th: Lenzie Churches Holiday Club.
8th : Relief from famine and hunger in Africa.
9th : The work of the Mother's Union
10th: The Evangelical Lutheran Church of Denmark
11th: Our twin church: St. Mark's in Cheyenne, 
Wyoming,
12th: All new mothers and firstborn children.

Please remember in your prayers: Matthew 
Whittaker; Pam Bently; Donald Gow; Jean Kinnon, 
Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; 
Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; Geoff Scobie; Grace 
Joss and those in the “Prayer Book” at the back of 
the church. 

Please continue to pray for our Bishop Gregor Duncan 
following his recent stroke, continuing his phased 
return to work.
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The final evening of our summer “Teach-in” is this 
coming Wednesday - 9th August, with tea/coffee from 
7.30pm, study from 8.00pm. Everyone welcome. Our 
theme this week is our series about looking at the bible 
in new ways is:  Sparking the imagination........ 

            putting ourselves in the story..........

Next Saturday - 12th August –
next Carboot Sale.

We sell from 10am – 1pm. 

If anyone can help on the day or on the
Friday evening before at 7pm to help set

up, please let the Rector know. 

Traditionally our Christmas Fair was held on the second 
last Saturday of November – to avoid all those having 
their fair on the last Saturday of the month! This year 
that would have been on the 18th November.

However, the 18th November clashes with other things, 
such that a number of key members of the church would
not be available. We are considering moving it to the 25th

November. What do people think?

We are also planning to hold a Congregational meeting 
in a few weeks to look at how we might develop our fair 
so that it offers more of what people want today from a 
fair. Please look out for it......

On Sunday 13th August, 2 – 4pm, we are
hosting a tea party for a group from

Contact the Elderly.
Contact the Elderly organises tea parties of isolated elderly people 
– there are a couple of groups locally – at various venues around 
the area.

We need stuff! If you can make some scones, or 
sandwiches, or cakes, or trifles or anything – please let 
us know, but you can just bring anything next Sunday 
and we'll add it to the tea!

If there are a couple of people who could help in the 
afternoon, please let the Rector know. 

You can find out more about the charity at:
http://www.contact-the-elderly.org.uk

Teacher: "OK class, who will give me the chemical formula for 
water?" 
Pupil: "HIJKLMNO." 
Teacher: "What on earth are you on about?" 
Pupil: "Well you said yourself yesterday it was H to O....... 


